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Proposal for Corrigendum to document ECE/TRANS/WP.29/2009/15 

 
 
 
The modification to text is based on document ECE/TRANS/WP.29/2009/15 submitted for 
adoption to WP.29 and AC.1 by the Working Party on Lighting and Light-Signalling.  
To avoid a discrepancy between documents ECE/TRANS/WP.29/2009/14 and 
ECE/TRANS/WP.29/2009/15, both addressing Regulation No. 7, the latter document should 
be aligned, under its point 6.1.3.1., with the prior one. 
An editorial correction is therefore inserted in “bold character”. 
 
 
A. PROPOSAL 
 
 
Paragraph 6.1., the table, the row corresponding to paragraph 6.1.3.1., first column, correct to 
read: 
 
 "R or R 1 steady" 
 
B. JUSTIFICATION 
 
The "R" marking was re-introduced in the Regulation, and, it should remain allowed as an 
alternative to the "R 1" marking as in document ECE/TRANS/WP.29/2009/14. 
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